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no date
Dear Mr. Sander,
I shall arrive on board the steamer “Don”. I have 14 crates on board, but don’t know in what condition. They are in a good place but are totally surrounded by other things, for the baggage hold is very full so that nobody can enter it. Also the captain did not allow to open the crates. I shall stay at Vedels Hotel, the crates will go to Hill as usual.

This time, the macranthum were very dry, but in Guayaquil I had to throw away half of them because I wanted to take only very healthy plants. I have approx. 250 Od. triumphans, but they may have dried up.

I have drawn £50 in Guayaquil and another £50 in Panama on Mr. Lunau. I am not leaving the ship in Plymouth but will stay until Southampton.
With kind regards 
Eduard Klaboch
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